
Learning Focus
Class Books

We have a high focus on reading in school and each class has a book
read to them daily.  Some of the younger children have the book for a

week’s focus.  The older children have a book for half a term. 
Next week:

Nursery are reading Jasper’s Beanstalk by Nick Butterworth
Reception are reading Too Many Bubbles by David Gibb and Dan

Taylor
Year 1 are reading The Queen’s Hat by Steve Antony

Year 2 are reading The Worries by Jan Sheibani
Year 3 and 4  are reading The Miraculous Journey of Edward Tulane by

Kate Dicamillo
Year 5 and 6 are reading The Boy in the Tower by Polly Ho-Yen

Ask us about what we have read about, we would love to share the
story so far with you. 

Dates
Monday 10th March - Y6 Residential Condover Hall

Monday 10th March - 1H Library visit
Monday 10th March - Science Week

Tuesday 11th March - Reception trip to Imagine That
Thursday 13th March - 1W Library visit

Friday 14th March - Stay and Science
Monday 17th March - RG Library visit

Tuesday 18th March - Y6 @St Thomas’ Church
Wednesday 19th March- Y5 Science at Daresbury Laboratory

Number Smart Bechir D 1W

Self Smart  Rosie F - Nursery 

Art Smart Natasha S 5/6C

Body Smart Heidi M 2LMc

People Smart Sharlea W RG

Nature Smart Dolly R 5/6C

Music Smart Jabez T 3B

Word Smart Kaiden D  3/4M

Smart Learner Nimi L 6F

Class Percentage

RG 96%

1H 91%

2LMc 100%

5/6C 100%

AttendanceWinners

What a wonderful week it has been, filled with the excitement of
World Book Day! The children – and their parents – have made

such an effort with their costumes, and we were absolutely
blown away by the creativity on display. The homemade outfits
were particularly impressive, showcasing the incredible talent

within our school community.
As a whole school, we gathered to enjoy a magical story shared
by Miss Forshaw, which truly captivated us all. It was delightful
to see the children's faces light up as they were transported to

new worlds through the power of storytelling.
We also had a fantastic time with our Stop, Drop and Read

initiative, where every child paused their activities to dive into a
book of their choice. It was heartening to witness so many eager
readers, and the day was a wonderful celebration of our love for

reading.

Please make sure that

children have full PE kits

in school and that they

are not wearing jewellery. 

Dinner Menu
Next week is week: 3
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
It’s important all children are in on time to learn

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Esmae C 3/4M who

has won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week. Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

Thank you for all of your

support with the Book Fair.  

We love reading at William

Stockton and it is lovely to see

so many parents and carers

discussing the books with their
children too.

Scan the QR code and complete
the parental questionnaire

William Stockton Weekly
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